## THE UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN

Please Reply To
GENETICS BUILDING

DEPARTMENT OF GENETICS COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE

April 25, 1958

Professor Sir Ronald Fisher Gonville and Caius College Cambridge, England

My dear Professor,

Thank you very much for your letter. I am interested to hear that the research on twins has already given results. I am not aware of what our own data are because I have not yet heard about it from home, and will be there only after the end of June. I am spending some months with Joshua Lederberg working in bacterial genetics.

I presume I will have something at least to discuss with you in Montreal. I must say, however, that I am a little scared of the possible reciprocal psychological influences between twins. Has Verschuer any data on this point?

Yours sincerely,

L. Cavalli-Sforga

luca

LC/ew